
Welcome to  
The Dan Daw Show 

 
This show is built on core principles of  
 Access 
 Care 
and  Consent 
 
These apply not only to the content of the show, but also in how the team work with each 
other and with the audience. 
 
As such, we offer Pre-Show Access for anyone with access requirements that would 
benefit from being in the space before the show. These Pre-Show Access sessions will 
happen 1 hour before the show begins and will last for 30 minutes. Although if you’d like to 
remain in the space until the show begins, you are welcome to.  
 
There will be Pre-Show Access Hosts (who are members of The Dan Daw Show Creative 
Team) to facilitate access to information about the show, and allow for an investigation of 
the space in whatever ways are required.  
 
Pre-Show Access Sessions 
 
There are hosts from The Dan Daw Show team available to enable you to access the 
space and information about the show. 
 
The hosts are there if you need them. Their role is to offer information, show you the 
space, and introduce the resources available. 
 
The hosts will be as involved with you as much or as little as you want them to be. 
 
If you prefer to navigate the space and information on your own, then please let them 
know, and they can offer you this information in a non-verbal format. 
 
You can ask for input from the hosts at any point. 
 
Resources 

 Access to the space, props and set 
 Images of the performers and their costumes and key physical features 
 Audio description of the performers 
 Audio description of the technical set-up of the show 
 Examples of the loudest and brightest moments of the show and flashing lights 
 Information on Triggers  

(some of this information may include spoilers regarding show content) 
 

At the start of the show, Dan speaks to the audience about consent and safety.  
He states that audience members are able to leave the theatre for any reason at any point 
during the show. This is a genuine offer. 
 

To join the Pre-Show Access Session, please  
come to Lakeside Arts on Tuesday 8 February at 6.30pm and let Box Office know 

you’d like to join the session.  


